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MEETING SUMMARY 

 

 

Summary: Meeting opened with Valerie Pompa, plant manager, welcoming the attendees and then 

going through a presentation that included a status update on the state and federal permits.  The 

presentation also included next steps in the permit process and the Texas Commission on Environmental 

Quality’s technical review process. 

 

In response to panel inquiries, Pompa told the group the TCEQ informed Flint Hills Resources that there 

have been public comments regarding the state permit.  Flint Hills Resources is working with the 

regulatory agency to provide answers and address any concerns regarding the project and hopes to 

continue to advance through the permitting process. 

 

Since the project announcement in August, Flint Hills Resources has met with more than 20 civic and 

community organizations as well as city and county leaders to discuss the project to process more 

domestic crude, while decreasing criteria emissions.  Flint Hills Resources will continue to evaluate 

whether a larger, public meeting is necessary. 

 

Flint Hills Resources is continuously updating the project’s website www.fhrcorpuschristi.com with new 

information.  

 

Next Steps: 

The panel was notified that at this time there did not appear to be a need for any future panel meetings.  

Should a need arise, the panel members would be contacted. 

 

Panel Attendees:  

Hal Suter 

Carolyn Burger 

Jim Bixler 

Sharon Lewis 

Warren Albrecht 

Larry McKinney 

 

FHR Attendees: 

Valerie Pompa 

Deb Preschler 

Mike Hallgarth 

Daren Knowles 

Darcy Jones 

http://www.fhrcorpuschristi.com/

